
January 26, 1967 

Mr. Victor Weinman 
200 West 86 St. 
New York, N. Y. 10024 

Dear Mr. Weinman: 

I have been trying to reach you by phone 
several times, all without success. 

Would you be kind enough to call me so that 
we can make an appointment to meet briefly. 

Warmest regards, 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz


